
 

Reporting back on Holman Rd NW & 13th Ave NW 

 

Hello! 

 

We’re excited to share the outcome of Holman Rd NW at 13th Ave NW Signal project. We’ve revised the 

design to keep the pedestrian overpass and install one crosswalk. 

 

As you know, community members concerned about the safety of students crossing at this location 

requested a new traffic signal and crosswalk at this location. Standard design procedures led us to 

propose removing the pedestrian overpass and installing two crosswalks. However, after hearing how 

important the pedestrian overpass is to people, we agreed to reexamine our design options. 

 

We’ve come up with a solution that keeps the pedestrian overpass and installs one crosswalk just below 

it. This design requires more complex signal design and additional soil and foundation work, which is in 

part why it was not our initial recommendation. 

 

 
 



The project schedule remains the same. We expect to complete design by the end of this year and 

construction in 2018.  

 

Kristin Anderson 

Outreach Lead 
Neighborhood Street Fund Program 
206-733-9361 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/NSFHolman.htm 
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